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Joining „CampusBlosn“ – Symphonic wind orchestra of the University of Regensburg 
 
 
 

How do I become a member? 

By audition. Auditions for the CampusBlosn (symphonic wind orchestra) take place at the beginning 

of each semester. 

 

Do you have to register in advance?  

Yes. If you are interested in joining CampusBlosn, please write an email to 

musik.campusblosn@web.de with your name and instrument! This way, you are automatically 

registered for the foreplay and receive detailed information about it. Please do not register for the 

foreplay on our social media channels! 

 

What does the audition look like? 

The audition for the coming winter semester 21/22 will not take place in person, but digitally by 

sending in videos. 

  

A video is to be recorded of the following two pieces: 

1. Any piece you have already learned (duration: approx. 1.5 - 3 minutes) 

2. A given excerpt from a piece from the CampusBlosn repertoire 

Detailed information on how to send the videos and the scores for the piece from the repertoire will 

be sent by email after registration. 

 

If there is a need, there is an option to be admitted immediately. 

If the audition was not passed, you can introduce yourself again in the new semester. 

 

Does this have to be repeated every term? 

No. Once you have become a member of the orchestra, you are entitled to your position until the end 

of your studies in Regensburg. If the respective positions are not occupied by students from the 

University of Regensburg and OTH Regensburg, other students or employees of the University of 

Regensburg, as well as former students are warmly welcome.  

 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact musik.campusblosn@web.de!  
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